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Dear Parents and Carers

This is a courtesy message to remind you that the transition period for College hats expired at
the beginning of this year. It is a requirement that all students either have a new College hat or
are on the waiting list for a new College hat.

If you have not addressed this requirement then please do so prior to next Monday when the
Year 7 to 10 students will return to College. The Uniform Shop is open today between 9.00am -
1.00pm and tomorrow between 12.00pm - 4.00pm.

Further information regarding expectations of student engagement and uniforms was outlined
in the last newsletter and will again be addressed this week in the newsletter. We look forward
to your continued support in reinforcing the importance of these expectations in order to
provide the best learning environment for students and staff.

Kind regards

Kort Goodman
College Principal

Let’s create your
best future,




